
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The next Community Consultation Meeting will be held at 

Oak Park on Wednesday the 4th of September at 10:30 am. 
The meeting will take place in the Hall located at the Race 

Track. 
 

For further information please contact the Executive 
Assistant to the Chief Executive Officer on 4079 9001. 
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